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Marist Mission Ranong

Merry Christmas

Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year.

From all our little children, teenagers, teachers, migrant workers and health patients 

we thank you from the depths of our hearts. 

We hope you have a truly wonderful Christmas time and a chance to enjoy family 

and friends as you enter the new year. 

Your support has grown confidence in our children, smiles on parents faces, laughter 

and hope among HIV Patients, and dreams achieved with our young university 

students. 

Enjoy some of the photos revealing the support and happiness you have given to so 

many Burmese Migrant Children and families this year on the Thailand Burma 
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Border.  

Thanks for your continued prayers and support.

From the Marist Team
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